
  

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Common core   

Why use manipulatives? 

Research indicates that lessons using manipulatives are more 
likely to help children achieve mathematically than lessons without 
manipulatives (Sowell 1989).  This is because students often 
struggle to relate to concepts and make sense of abstract ideas 
without some type of first-hand experiences with them.  
Manipulative use gives students hands on experiences and 
support learning by creating physical models that become mental 
modes for concepts and processes (Kennedy, Tipps, and Johnson 
2008). So grab those manipulatives and let the fun begin.   

 
  

SAN Vicente SCHOOL 
A Professional Learning Committee Week of March 23 - 27 

Attendance: 

Certificated: 98% 

Classified: 94% 

Students: 96% 

 

Supervision Duty: 

A.M. Announcements: Dominguez 

Flag Pole: Sandoval 

Health Aide: Cuevas 

 Bus Area: Notheis 

School Beautification: Lopez 

Room 25 Duty 

Primary Duty: 
 

Mon Tue Wed TH Fri 
D. Ceja J. Ceja Gomez Viveros Esparza 
Sandoval Arriaga Thomas J. Ceja Domin-

guez 
D. Ceja Viveros Gomez XXX Esparza 

Sandoval Arriaga Thomas XXX Domin-
guez 

 
Upper Grade Duty: 
 
Holland  
Bailey 
Felix 
Lopez 
Cap 
 
 

 

 

 

 

KUDOS 
Thank you to ALL staff for a productive parent 
conference week-we appreciate all of your hard work 
and extra time that you all put in.  Kudos to Aurora 
Ortega, Olga Mares, Krystal Aguilera and Eugene 
Mosqueda for all your help with the Scholastic Book 
Fair.  We had a great turnout!  Special thanks to 
Maya Holland for helping with the SBAC practice roll 
out.  Thank you to everyone that translated for our 
teachers during conference week.  Thank you to the 
Sunshine Committee for organizing Treat Day.  



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

M O N D A Y    23 T U E S D A Y    24 W E D N E S D A Y   25 T H U R S D A Y   26 F R I D A Y    27 

*4th Grade Planning 
Day 

 
 

 

*6th Grade Planning 
Day 

 
 

 

*5th Grade Planning Day 
 

*Staff Meeting 
 

 

*School Site Council 
4pm 

 
 

 

*Fun Friday 
 

*Kagan Conference 
 

 
 

UpComing Dates: 

3/30 – Spring Break Begins 
4/7 - School Resumes 
4/7 – District Leadership Team 
4/8 – Staff Meeting 
4/8 – Board Meeting 7pm 
4/9 - PLC 

 

 

Highlights 

 Our annual Scholastic Book Fair was a success.  Thank you to all the students and staff who purchased books and 
school supplies.  All proceeds go directly back into our school. 

   
During our Parent University, Maya Holland 
showed our parents how to access the school  
website as well as how to locate important  
information and events.  Maya even set up 
some parents with an e-mail.  

  

 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK 

“Imagine with all your mind. Believe with all 
your heart. Achieve with all your might.”  

 -Author Unknown  
 

CHARACTER WORD OF THE 
MONTH 

Fairness 
The ability to treat others equitable and to 

consider others viewpoints 

 
 

Reminders 
 

• Please remember to pick up your 
students on time before school and 
after recess. 

• If you have a medical appointment 
or know that you may be absent, 
please put it into Aesop at least 3 
days in advance.   

• Purchase Orders are due this week. 
 

School-Wide Rules 
Be Safe 

Be Respectful 
Be Responsible 

 


